

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

20th January 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,



Transfer from Pre-School to Reception September 2022

Our Nursery and Pre-School is a place where children have a memorable and positive start to their educational journey. We believe it is these early years and the primary school years, from the age of 4 to 11, when the educational foundations are laid for everything that follows.

Very young children are curious and enthusiastic; they are learning to learn. Our aim is to harness these qualities in an active, stimulating, happy and secure environment. We nurture children into confident, well prepared and highly motivated learners who will go on to achieve the best for themselves. At the same time, we help them to develop with good manners, self-discipline, honesty and consideration for others, working and playing in a positive and rewarding way. The friendly, secure family atmosphere at Avalon encourages children to become independent learners and caring members of our school community.

You may now be thinking about the next steps for your child into primary school and as a member of our Pre-school class, we would like to offer your child a priority place for Reception in September 2022. We would be delighted to show you around the main school so that you can experience for yourself the happy and caring atmosphere that underpins all we do – please call or email Mrs Evans annevans@avalon-school.co.uk in our school office to arrange a visit or talk to your child' key worker.

Parents may sometimes have questions or be unsure about other factors that perhaps influence their decision to take up a place in our Reception class, factors such as practical everyday logistics like wraparound care, school fees and financial matters, and importantly the academic and pastoral provision; we welcome the opportunity to discuss all of these matters with you too, in more depth.

We have already had a number of enquiries and statements of interest in next year's Reception class from external parents and we will soon be confirming them as secured places for September 2022.

Provisional places for all our current Pre-School children will be held until Friday 18th February and I would be grateful if you could complete and return the attached reply slip with confirmation of your intentions in regard to your child(ren)'s provisional place(s) in Reception for September 2022.

Should you have any questions regarding the above, or would like to find out more, please do not hesitate to contact us for further assistance.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher















Caldy Road
West Kirby
Wirral
CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Child's Full Name:

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk



Transfer from Pre-School to Reception September 2022

Please circle your red	quirements:	
	confirm that we <u>do</u> require a place to be reserved for the 022 in Reception class at Avalon School.	e above-named child for
2) I/ We would lil	ke to arrange a tour of the main school to find out more.	
Reception cla	require a place to be reserved for the above-named child ass at Avalon School. lied for a place at	
Parent Name		
Parent's Signature:	S <u></u>	Date:
Parent Name		
Parent's Signature:		Date:

<u>Please return this reply slip to the main school office or to the Pre-School by Friday 18th February 2022</u>











